
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

 

  

 

Welcome back students and staff, a special welcome to this year’s grade 9 

classes. I hope each of you had a restful summer and you are ready to 

take on the challenges and excitement of the new year. It is my sincere 

hope that you will find your time at SSHS challenging and enjoyable. I 

encourage all students to take full advantage of the many opportunities 

available to them both in and out of the classroom.  

 

  

We have been working very hard to provide a learning community that will 

allow each student to be successful and reach their full potential. Have 

a great year.  

 



 


